Rosenberg Corey

From: marlene' mcgrath <marlene_mcgrath@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 5:38 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004-A

To whom it may concern,

| have a rental property in Portland. Please do not pass bill HB 2004-A This bill negatively impacts my investment in
Portland.

Sincerely,

Marlene McGrath



